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July 12,2018

Ms. Mary Smith

Bexar County District Attorney’s Office
101 W. Nueva St

San Antonio, Texas 78205

Re: Open records request
Dear Ms. Smith:

I am requesting information concerning Jesse James . His date of birth is July 4,
1960. Mr. James has been prosecuted by the Bexar County District Attorney’s office in
cause numbers 710000 and 860000. According to the computer, both cases are closed.

This request is made under the Texas Open Records Act. Tex. Gov. Code Ann. §§
552.001 et. seq., which guarantees the public’s access to information in the custody of
governmental agencies. In accordance with Section 552.221 of the law, which requires
that the “Officer for Public Records shall promptly produce such information for
inspection or duplication, or both, in the offices of the governmental body,” I respectfully
request copies of the following:

1. All police reports contained in the Bexar County District Attorney’s file in cause
numbers 710000 and 860000;

2. All witness statements contained in the Bexar County District Attorney’s file in
cause numbers 710000 and 860000;



3. All lab reports contained in the Bexar County District Attorney’s file in cause
numbers 710000 and 860000;

4. All photographs contained in the Bexar County District Attorney’s file in cause
numbers 710000 and 860000;

5. Everything else contained in the Bexar County District Attorney’s file in cause
numbers 710000 and 860000 that does not constitute “work product,” as that term
is defined under Texas law.

In the interest of expediency, and to minimize the research and duplication burden
on your staff, I would be pleased to personally examine the relevant records if you would
grant me immediate access to the requested material. Additionally, and since time is a
factor, please communicate with me by telephone rather than by mail.

If you determine that all or some portion of the information requested is excepted
from required disclosure, I request that you provide me with the portions of the requested
information that are public and reasonably separated/redacted from that which you
believe is excepted. If you determine that all or some portion of the information
requested is excepted from required public disclosure under a particular exception, |
additionally request that you advise me as to which exceptions you believe apply. If you
rely on a previous determination, please advise me of the applicable court decision or
Attorney General’s opinion. If there is no such determination, please advise me of the
request for such an opinion, as required under Section 552.301 of the Act, and a dated
copy of your letter to the Attorney General. I am prepared to pay reasonable costs for
copying, within the guidelines set by Sections 552.261, 552.262, 552.263, 552.267,
552.268, and 552.269.

Please contact me before the end of the ten-day period, relative to your copying
costs of the items requested, in order that I may immediately forward you the requested
monies, and to avoid any delay in receiving same. Thanking you in advance for your

expected cooperation.

Sincerely,

Mark Stevens



